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SUBJECT: Updates to 903 Closure 

Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at (602) 771-8127. 

All DCSS staff and IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 

 

The Policy Unit is pleased to announce revisions to the closure code 903-NCP IN FOREIGN JURISDICTION. This closure 
code was amended as part of the implementation process for the Flexibility, Efficiency, and Modernization in Child 
Support Enforcement Programs Final Rule.  
 
These updates include the following: 
 

• The addition of the term “federal or state treaty” in the procedures in accordance with the language in the federal 
regulations. 
 

• Users of the NCP in Foreign Jurisdiction closure notice may select from two closure reasons: the first box is 
selected when the noncustodial parent (NCP) is in a foreign country with whom we have no agreement; the 
second box is selected when the NCP lives on a reservation and Arizona has no subject matter jurisdiction to work 
the case. 
    

Updated procedures for the 903 closure code may be found here. 
 
 

Staff are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file. 
 

Enter http://dcssmadcapprod in your browser to view this Policy Update in Policy Updates 2017. 

*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond.  This email address is only used for outgoing mail. 
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